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ANNOUNCING 2021 KAY AREA PRESIDENTS 

& AREA SPONSORS 

The KSHSAA is pleased to announce that the following KAY student leaders have been selected by the 

KAY clubs in their area to serve as the 2021 Area President. 

Area 1 -  Emma Johnson Junior Paola HS     
Area 2 -  Tyson Gray Junior Cherryvale HS  
Area 3 -  Ariona Miller     Sophomore Marysville HS   
Area 4 -  Madison Brackney, Sophomore Logan HS     
Area 5 -  Kendal Dalton,  Sophomore Otis Bison HS  
Area 6 -  Summer Mavis   Junior Goddard HS     

The following KAY sponsors have been identified to represent the KAY clubs in their area as the Area 

Sponsor. 

Area 1 -   Stephanie Affield 2nd Year Atchison MS 

Area 2 -   Sam Cahoone 1st Year CF-Chase County HS 

Area 3 -   Erika Allen 2nd Year Holton MS 

Area 4 -   Nicole Carroll 1st Year Ellis HS  

Area 5 -   Tanya Marceau 2nd Year Meade HS 

Area 6 -   Emilea Harlin  1st Year McPherson HS 

Annually, at the KAY Regional Conferences, the KAY clubs identify student leaders and sponsors to 

represent their geographical area of the state in various KAY events.  

Area Presidents serve a 1-year term with duties including: attending a training session with the State 

Director; sending 3 newsletters to their area clubs; attending KAY Leadership Camp the last week of July, 

assisting with their fall Regional Conference and giving a farewell speech to attending delegates. 

Area Sponsors serve a 2-year term (odd numbered areas selected at odd-numbered years, even 

numbered areas at even numbered years). Their duties include attending an annual meeting with the state 

director (usually on Monday of KAY Citizenship Week), assisting with the every-other year Sponsors 

Session, assisting with the sponsors meeting at the RC and occasional zoom meetings with the state 

director. 

Congratulations to these 12 KAY leaders. The KAY program is fortunate to have these enthusiastic, 

passionate, creative, and dedicated individuals serve our KAY clubs. 


